Victor Valley Union High School District

To: Christopher Line, Staff Attorney

Freedom From Religion Foundation

From: Ratmony Yee, Ed.D., Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services
Date: 8/31/2023
Subject: Re: Communication dated Aug. 25

Dear Mr. Line,
We are in receipt of your communication dated August 25, 2023.

The content referenced in your communication has been removed as of Monday, August 28,
2023. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Ratmony Yee, Ed.D.

Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services



